

Now More Than Ever. Help Build It!

June 21, 2012

The Honorable Mayor Sam Kooiker City of Rapid City 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mayor Kooiker:

Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity's Board of Directors has moved to close the landfill location of its Construction Salvage Center (CSC) by July 31, 2012. Unfortunately the operation of the site has not met the goals set out within the project plan. The CSC program will continue to operate out of our Warehouse facility at 610 E. Omaha St.

We thank you for the city's efforts and in-kind assistance in helping Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity fulfill its mission.

We look forward to continuing our strong working relationship with the City of Rapid City.

Sincerely,

R. Scott Engmann
Executive Director

Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity

Cc: Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director Karl Merbach, Solid Waste Director

Amie Roper, ReStore Manager

Phone: (605) 348-9196 Fax: (605) 721-6949 www.blackhillshabitat.org